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How to Check Email 

 

 

Go to the eCampus website and click 
on the “Office 365” icon. 

 
www.peoriaunified.org/ecampus 

 

 
 

Enter your Peoria Unified student email 
address. Your email address is your 
username followed by 
@student.pusd11.net.  

 
Then, click “Next.” 

 

 
 

You will then see your email address. 
Confirm that you entered it correctly.  
Then, enter your password and click 
“Sign in.” 

 

 
 

http://www.peoriaunified.org/ecampus
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Next, you will see a screen showing the 
various apps available to you. Click the 
“Outlook” (1) app to open your email.  

 

 
 

A window will open that shows your 
“Inbox” and other folders such as your 
Sent Items. Click on “Inbox” (2) to read 
your messages.  

 

 
 

Outlook stores your email in two 
locations: Focused and Other.  Your 
important messages are typically 
located in the Focused tab (3). 
However, check the “Other” tab 
periodically for emails that you might be 
missing.   



   3 

 

  peoriaunified.org/ecampus | ecampus@pusd11.net 
  11200 N. 83rd Ave. | Peoria, AZ 85345 
  623.412.5345 

 

Click the message title on the left pane 
(4).   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The entire message will then show on 
the right. Click on the arrow (5) to reply 
to the message.  In addition, click on 
the ellipsis (6) to reveal more options 
such as Forward, Print, and Delete.     

 

 
 

  
 

Click on “New message” (7) at the top 
left to begin a new email.  
 
Enter your instructor’s email address, a 
subject line, and the body of your 
message.  Example: If you have a 
question about an assignment, enter 
“Unit 1, Assignment 3 Question” as the 
subject and then ask your question in 
the body of the email.  Click “Send” (8) 
at the top or bottom of the email to send 
your message.   

 

   
 

Click on the app launcher icon (9) at the 
top left to view all your apps. 

 

 
 


